
Dear Mrs Jeffery	
 	
My Y4 daughter has loved being contacted directly by her class 
teacher Miss Phillips and has now had several telephone 
conversations with her. Not only is she learning new phone skills – 
asking how someone is and thanking them for phoning, but she is 
able to coherently respond, talk about her home learning and give 
good feedback on what she has been up to or found 
easy/difficult.  She was visibly pleased to be speaking to Miss 
Phillips again today and looks forward to speaking with her new 
class teacher during the next call.	
 	
We really appreciate the one to one contact throughout this remote 
learning period and also all the work that is being planned and set 
for the pupils so they can progress their learning and use other 
tools to support the work set by school.	
 	
Thanks to the teachers for keeping it all together!	
	


